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Friday 12th July 2024 

 
Year 4 – Windrush Day 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are already looking forward to the new year and planning additional learning for the children. 
We are very pleased to announce that we have arranged for all Year 4 pupils to take part in an 
educational experience day on Thursday 26th September as part of the day they will have a 
workshop entitled ‘ Thee Quest for …. The Windrush’ This fits in with our “British Life and Culture” 
topic.  

 

The cost of the experience will be £5.50 per child; which includes the cost of the specialist 
history teacher and resources. If the school is unable to cover the cost of the experience due to a 
shortfall in payments, the school will cancel the visit and refund parents. All money must be paid 
by Friday 13th September. 
 
This additional learning experience is an opportunity for the children to fully immerse themselves 
in and understand the influence that Windrush has had on British Life and Culture today 
particularly in the local area with Tilbury being in our borough. 
 
 

Kind regards, 

 
 
Mrs Oxley 
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